
S for S speaks on judicial review on
co-location arrangement

     Following is the transcript of remarks by the Secretary for Security, Mr
John Lee, at a media briefing after attending the meeting of the Panel on
Security of the Legislative Council this afternoon (July 10):
 
Reporter: Do you think there will be any effect of the judicial review to the
(express) railway?
 
Secretary for Security: Our plan will proceed to start the operation of the
express railway in September. We have strong confidence in the legal basis of
this co-location arrangement. We of course respect people's rights in lodging
judicial review. We will deal with it in accordance with the laws of Hong
Kong. Thank you.
 
(Please also refer to the Chinese portion of the transcript.)
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